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*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will 
need to postpone.
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today in order 

to guarantee 

your student a 

spot next 

school year!











*Check SeeSaw for specifics.
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Athletics
Girls Basketball: 

Finally, our girls basketball teams are off and running. Our “A” 

and “B” teams each have completed two of their scheduled 

games, and are doing fantastic! We hope that you come on out 

and support them soon! 

 

Upcoming Schedule: 

Friday, February 22, our “A” team will travel to Walker (near 

Grand Rapids). Our Rams will play the West Michigan Academy 

of Environmental Science (WMAES). This was rescheduled from 

earlier in the year, and I know that our student-athletes would 

love to see you there to support them. 

 

Winter Boys Basketball Banquet: 

On Friday, February 22, in the school cafeteria, we will honor 

and celebrate our boys basketball athletes. The banquet will 

begin at 5:30 and end at 7:00. If you played boys basketball on one 

of our three teams, you and your families are invited to attend. 

 Dinner will be served and awards given. We look forward to 

celebrating with you all. 

 

Uniforms: 

There are still some uniforms that have not been turned in. If 

you have uniforms, please wash and return them as soon as 

possible so that we can wrap up the season and take care of 

things. 



Specials and Enhancements

 

 

 

LEGO Club will be held after school on 

Thursday, February 28th!   

 

We will meet in the cafeteria right after 

school and end at 4:15.  

 

 Lego Club is for any student (Voyagers 

through 8th grade) who just loves to play 

with Lego Bricks! Forms were sent home 

with all Voyagers and Islanders and offered 

to Trailblazers. If your child needs a form, 

please pick one up from Mrs. P or from the 

communication center outside the office.  

Lego Club!




